townhall.floridamass@gmail.com

From: townhall.-floridamass@gmail.com

Sent: Wednesday, September 28, 2022 3:26 PM

To: ‘Neil Oleson'; Chiefffd@verizon.net; 'Terry | Green’; 'Vicki Winchell'
Subject: Cancelation of Selectmen's Meeting

Hello Everyone,

This email is to confirm that our Selectmen’s meeting for tonight, September 28, 2022 has been cancelled, due to Neil
Oleson and Terry |. Greene will not present.

Have a very nice evening and stay healthy everyone.

Sincerely,

Joan Lewis



